PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY
Bartlesville, Oklahoma

December 13, 1940

Dr. Forrest Ce Allen
University of Kansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog:"

Thanks so much for your nice letter of the 12th, enclosing
copy of one you had written to Mr, Phillips, and your basketball
schedule for this winter. I hope it will be so that I can see some
of your Eames . e

I just returned from New York this morning. Have been
commuting back and forth for the last month, and am leaving again
next Wednesdsy but will have some of my work well lined up soon
after the first of the yesr and expect to be sble to spend more time
our here in the country.

I had & most delightful visit with Charlie Driscoll at our
perty. He certainly is a grend fellow. He told me all about ‘his
early deys in Kensas and also sent me & copy of his article,

We really did have a grand party. I am sending you one of
the menus and a besketbell folder under separate cover. ile had 28
guests at the dinner, all the newspaper men, etc., and had approximately
9,000 at the game, which we felt was exceptionally good in view of the
‘game being so far in advence of the opening of the season.

; | It was atmny; niuto hear from you, and I want to take
 this opportunity of extending the Season's Greetings to you and your
cherming family. e _

Sincerely yours,




